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I support this because it makes more sense than whatever we are doing now. 

Our roads suck and before 1990 we paved every darn backwoods dusty trail. 

Now we just build bridges to nowhere for log trucks for global timber profits and our 

County Commissioners take dark money and get drunk. 

We need a HUGE tax on the global timber industry to make reparations for the 

damage they have caused to generations of children that are now herbacode infected 

gonads and lungs. 

The loss of intellect by raising children to become "Logger" Swat" and "Firefighter" 

Instead of "wizard" "teacher" and "scientist" 

There are not really any dreams here in southwest Oregon. 

It is the Africa of the west coast.  

Keeping people stupid and hungry is what the global timber CEOs want. 

They LOVE stupid people.  

I say let's not give them so much to love. 

Those CEOs and the Huge industry can afford to give Oregon at LEAST the same 

Harvest tax that they give Idaho and Washington and California 

 

I SUPPORT this bill. 


